
From: Ryan Cadigan < ryan.connor.cadigan@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, July 23, 2018 12:58 AM
To: PUC - Executive.Director; PUC:
Cc: Kreis, Donald
Subject: RE: COMMENT LETTER for PUC Dockets DE 16-241 and DE 16-693

Dear Executive Director Howland,

I am writing to inform you that I agree with the letter of the consumer advocate (OCA) and I urge you and the PUC to
reject Eversource’s request to keep Northern Pass and the Access Northeast Pipeline dockets open.

Eversource should not be allowed to fast-track the PUC process. As a resident of the state of New Hampshire, this
is very disturbing to me and my family. Please make the right decision.

Sincerely,
Ryan Cadigan

Ryan Connor Cadigan
(207)294-1822

ryan.connor.cadigan@gmail.com
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